
We would like to invite our new

international students to join the

NOW program - August 27 & 28, through

CCSYR. Students will make new friends

and learn tips to help them be successful

and confident in their new school. You can

find more details here:

For G9-G12

Aug  2024

remember to schedule your final school
registration appointment before the first
day of school. School offices will re-
open:

Secondary: Aug 19, 2024
Elementary: Aug 26, 2024

Please make sure that all required

documentation is provided; as advised by

the school and listed on the checklist

provided with your LOA.

school uniforms are mandatory at all

YCDSB secondary schools.

G9-G12
Please refer to your school website  for

specific school uniform requirements.

(https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/)

JK-G8
Please confirm if your elementary school

has a dress code or uniform policy.

(https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/)

  

The 2024-2025

school year

will start on

Sept 3, 2024.

Only 4 weeks to

go!

we are pleased to partner with

PhoneBox, a telecommunications

company whose products are tailored

to the needs of international

students. Click here or Scan the QR

code below to begin the registration

process. for additional information,

Click here to Learn More.

https://ie.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Flyer_NOW-2024.pdf
https://ie.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Flyer_NOW-2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVTAR6YlgiiLbvH4Zl9RSHXNATsAW1X5yJ67GJCmn3XoALLA/viewform
https://gophonebox.com/activation/?bn=3375&i_rep=
https://ie.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Arrival_Guide_2024.pdf
https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/
https://www.ycdsb.ca/schools/

